
 

Post larvae Promotion 

 

Homegrown Shrimp will be doing a promotion on post larvae for the month of April, 2021. 

Current customers that have placed an order in 2020/2021 that recommend Homegrown Shrimp Post 

Larvae to a Farmer that has never purchased from us, will receive 30 percent off their next purchase of 

Post Larvae.  

All new customers who place an order over 30,000 in the month of April will receive 20% off!! 

This promotion applies to orders placed in April (delivery date can extend into May) 

Please contact Homegrown Shrimp USA Via Email:  admin@homegrownshrimpusa.com  or Phone: 

772.597.8484 

 

 

 

The 30% discount applies to orders under 1 million Post Larvae. Existing customers can collect more 

than one discounted purchase with more than one recommendation; however recommendation must 

result in a Post Larvae sale by Homegrown Shrimp USA. 
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